
Human Resources Department/Internship Programme Manager  

Byrne Wallace  

88 Harcourt Street  

Dublin 2 

D02 DK18 

          23 February 2022 

 

RE: Summer Internship Programme 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

I am a third year Law and Business student at NUI Galway and FE-1 candidate for the March 

2022 sitting. I am ambitious, hard-working, and adaptable under pressure which I have 

proven since I was sixteen. Having continuously worked part-time/full-time since my teens in 

order to maintain financial independence and successfully balancing my studies and grades 

alongside work.  

I am currently completing a nine-month placement at Philip Lee as part of my degree. I spent 

six months in the Healthcare/Litigation department, and I am currently in a property seat. 

This experience has allowed me to witness the daily life of a solicitor and the work of a 

trainee, this has motivated me to begin my FE-1 exams.  

I would love to partake in Byrne Wallace’s Internship Programme as I feel the culture of the 

firm is what I would thrive in as a lawyer. To have the opportunity to work alongside some of 

your excellent legal practitioners would be invaluable to someone of my level, starting my 

career in law. I am interested in a property seat, and I saw your work with Circle Voluntary 

Housing Association which is positive as a young person in Ireland during the housing crisis. 

I am also interested in Employment, and I have not gotten the opportunity to work in this area 

of law yet and I saw the support of Byrne Wallace at the CIPD Employment Law Seminar. 

However, I really enjoyed my time in litigation, and I would also appreciate further 

experience in litigation/dispute resolution, after listening to Byrne Wallace’s Year in Review 

2021 Litigation and Dispute Resolution I would love to gain some experience working in the 

litigation team at Byrne Wallace.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind Regards 

Rebecca Flanagan  

 


